International
Training Program

Registration for ACMA's 2007 International
Training Program is now open.

The program, which is funded by the
International Telecommunication Union, will be
held on 22-26 October 2007 in Melbourne and
29 October-2 November 2007 in Canberra. The
Melbourne module will cover the regulation of
elecommunications, broadcasting and online
ontent, while the Canberra module will focus

N spectrum management.

r more information or to

gister for the program, go to

the ACIMA website at
pww.acma.gov.au/ITP

)r email
international.training@acma.gov.au.
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